## **Town of Westwood**

Commonwealth of Massachusetts

John Rogers, Chairman Helen Gordon R.J. Sheer Stephen David Todd Sullivan, Vice Chair Todd Weston Vesna Maneya



2019 APR 30 P 4: 52

Karon Skinner Catrone, Conservation Agent kcatrone@townhall.westwood.ma.us TOWN CLEIFFU 251-2580 TOWN OF WESTWOOD

Lou Petrozzi
Wall Street Development Corp.
P.O. Box 272
Westwood, MA 02090

April 30, 2019

Re: #80 Morgan Farm Road – Minor Modification Assessors Map 13, Lot 219

Dear Mr. Petrozzi:

Please be advised that at their April 24, 2019 meeting, the Westwood Conservation Commission unanimously agreed that the proposed changes including changes to the pool, patio, retaining wall, and fencing as shown of the plan dated March 6, 2019 titled "Proposed Pool Plan Lot 10, 80 Morgan Farm Road Westwood, MA" by GLM Engineering Consultants, Inc. of 19 Exchange Street, Holliston, MA are not significant to the interest of the Wetland Protection Act or a significant change in the proposed approved plan and shall be considered a minor modification.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Karon Skinner Catrone

Conservation Commission Agent